
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 
Secretary) 

1. Letter from Maureen Piercy, Chair, Hastings Prince Edward Public Health Board of 
Health, to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier, regarding dedicated funding for 
local public health agencies from cannabis sales tax revenue (March 28, 2018) 

2. Letter from Carmen McGregor, President, Association of Public Health Agencies 
(alPHa), to the Honourable Dr. Helena Jaczek, Minister of Health and Long-Term 
Care, regarding the public health funding increase (April 17, 2018) 

3. Resolution #2018-28 from the Board of Health for the Grey Bruce Health Unit, 
regarding repeal of Section 43 of the Criminal Code Refresh 2017 (April 19, 2018) 

4. Resolution #2018-29 from the Board of Health for the Grey Bruce Health Unit, 
regarding Tobacco and Smoke-Free Campuses (April 19, 2018) 

5. Resolution #2018-30 from the Board of Health for the Grey Bruce Health Unit, 
regarding Annual Service Plan and 2018 Budget (April 19, 2018) 

6. Windsor-Essex County Health Unit Resolution and Report regarding Oral Health 
Report Update (2018) (April 19, 2018) 

7. Letter from Dennis Doyle, Chair, Kingston, Frontenac, Lennox & Addington Board of 
Health, to the Honourable Indira Naidoo-Harris, Provincial Minister of Education /  
Minister Responsible for Early Years and Child Care, regarding Mandatory Food 
Literacy Curricula in Ontario Schools (April 26, 2018) 

8. Letter from Councillor Henry Clarke, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public 
Health, to the Honourable Jody Wilson-Raybould, Minister of Justice, regarding 
Repeal of Section 43 of the Criminal Code of Canada (April 23, 2018) 

9. Letter from Councillor Henry Clarke, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public 
Health, to the Ontario Film Review Board, regarding Youth Exposure to Smoking in 
Movies (May 3, 2018) 

10. Letter from Ann Rooth, Deputy Clerk for the Corporation of the City of Kawartha 
Lakes, to the Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District Health Unit Board of Health, 
regarding Support for Resolution Regarding the 2018 Annual Service Plan, including 
2018 Budget for the Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District Health Unit (April 18, 
2018) 
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